INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

To:  Licensing Section Your The Fox
Ref
From Ms G De Gennaro My Ref: WK/201804353

Senior Environmental Health Officer - Date: 31st July 2018
Environmental Protection

Licensing Act 2003

DATE: 31st July 2018
TO: Licensing Authority, Waverley Borough Council.
FROM: Ms G De Gennaro  Environmental Health Officer

Telephone number: 01483 523393
Location: The Fox, 21 Frensham Road, Lower Bourne, Farnham. GU10 3PH

This department wishes to make a representation with regard to the above
application. We object to this TEN. The reasons are;

Licensing Objective for the Prevention of Public Nuisance,

The applicant (the DPS of The Fox public house) has asked to extend the use
of the garden with an event on 11 August starting at 14:00 hours and finishing
at 23:00 hours for the purposes of sale of alcohol and regulated entertainment.

The current Premises Licence restricts the use of the garden after 21:00 hours
following a Hearing where concern of noise was affecting the local community.

Use of the garden for live music and the sale of aicohol, for up to 400 people
after 21:00 hours, has the potential to cause a public nuisance. The Fox Fest
music is starting at 14:00 hours which will'already mean up 7 hours of live
music in a built up residential area.

There are already complaints on a weekly basis about noise from amplified
music played inside The Fox and patrons using the outside area. We are
investigating and enforcement action is being considered.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information or would
like to discuss the above comments.




